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Gaining Momentum into Fall 2021 
 

Before Fall Semester officially got started, 
we invited all of our CARP chapter leaders 
to our Momentum leadership retreat. After 
not being able to gather or travel for over a 
year, CARP leaders came together for the 
first time in a long time in Texas from 
August 9 to 12 (following COVID 
guidelines). 
 
This was the chance for all of our leaders 
to reconnect, be part of the national team, 
and set goals for the next semester. 
 
"Going into [Momentum], my intentions 
were to inherit from other chapters to 
implement at CARP DMV, to solidify within 
myself that CARP is what God wants me to do, and to see the value and significance of CARP...This 
workshop helped me let go of [my] doubts that I had and determine to invest more this year." - 
Mitsuyoshi Orikasa, Montgomery College (part of CARP DMV)  
 

You can read all about it here! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

School started this past month for most of our chapters, and they are so ready to go! Club fairs (pictured 
Montclair State University, Westminster College) are happening all over the country where our students 
rep CARP and invite new students to join. 



 

 

 
First CARP Talks are also happening! Tribe Talk in CARP Las Vegas is back, and in person no less. 
 
Stay tuned for all the amazing things our students will do this year! 

 

Read more news here 

  

 

 

  

Announcements 
 

Support CARP Activities in 2022 

Our students can't do what they do without you! 
Your support, interest, and donations help our 
students thrive. 
 
If you like what you see from our CARP chapters, 
consider donating for our End of Year Campaign 
for our 2022 Program budget. 
 
Thank you! 

Donate here 

  

 

 

 

  

  

CARP Curriculum now available 
through our website 

Check out all 13 of our CARP Curriculum 
presentations and resources directly on our 
website. 
 
Visit carplife,org/curriculum  

 

 

 

  

  

Thank you for your continued support for CARP. 
 

Feel free to continue reach out to us with any questions or comments. 
 

Jennifer Pierce 
Communications Coordinator 

jennifer@ carplife,org 
 

  

  

   

   

 

  

 
 


